
No foxhunting vote

Before the last election a number of voters contacted me and asked for my 
view on foxhunting. I explained that I was not pressing for any change in the
current law and regarded the matter as settled. I was not seeking a new vote
on it.

It was a surprise to find one proposed in the Conservative Manifesto but that
did not alter my view. I am pleased to report that the government, on
reflection, has decided there is no need for a new vote and that they are
happy too with the settlement arrived at in the previous legislation.

http://www.government-world.com/no-foxhunting-vote/

